
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  8th April 2022 

Our Learning 

Design and Technology 

In DT, we have investigated mechanisms and incorpo-
rated these into our storybooks. It was brilliant to see 
the English pourquoi stories in the books children made, 
which included beautiful illustrations and different mov-
ing parts.  

Maths  

This week the children have begun to add different 
lengths and they have enjoyed the challenge of solving a 
variety of word problems using column addition.  

RE 

This week we tried hard to answer the question—what is 
Good about Good Friday?  During the past few weeks the 
children have learnt that even with sad situations, there 

is something to be happy about. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

Inset day—25th April 

Children return to school after the Easter break—
26th April at 8.40 am 

Bank holiday— 2nd May 

End of term—26th May 

Inset day—27th May 

Half term—30th May—3rd June 

 

 

Priory’s Got Talent – 8th April. Fantastic  achieve-
ment by all the year 3 contestants who per-
formed this morning on Priory's got talent. We 
thank you for sharing your talent. 

Parents evening—thank you for attending par-
ents evening this week. It was wonderful to share 
how well your children are doing in school and 
thank you for encouraging your child at home. 
Please do use the CGP books that were given out 
a few weeks ago, as these help to consolidate 
what we are learning in school. If you missed 
parents evening and still want to discuss your 
child, please speak to your child's class teacher 
as we may be able to re-arrange your missed 
appointment the first week back after the  East-
er break. 

              Star of the week  

             Rashford:      David                               Moore:            Elora                                     Wicks:    Charli 

           Words of the Week:          hot cross bun          daffodil              spring   

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

We wish all our families who are celebrating reli-
gious events over the coming weeks, a joyous and 
happy celebration. We look forward to hearing 
about these upon our return to school. Should you 
wish, please do email any pictures 
us- ing the year 3 

email address. 


